
 

 

 
 
 
Date: 
 
Dear Family, 
 
The TAG testing for ______________ School will take place on 
______________________.   Please make every effort to have your 
child at school on time that day.   
 
Many students do not react well to hearing that they are going to take 
a TAG test.  You know your child best, so tell him/her as little or as 
much as you believe they need to know.  You may say that he/she is 
going to take part in tests that will help teachers to see how much 
their students know about certain subjects. 
 
When the results come back, if your child does not qualify for TAG 
identification, you might tell him/her that we appreciated them taking 
part in the process.  And remember, just the fact that they were asked 
to take part in these tests tells us that they are very bright students. 
 
If you have any other questions, please contact me at 
_____________________________________. 
 
Thank you,                                                                                        
                                                                     

 

 

         


